
 
Report From The First Summit for Nigeria Without Orphans 

A report from Reverend Dr. Moses B. Famose: 

  

Greeting in the name of the Lord Jesus Christ! 

  

On behalf of the steering committee of the Alliance For Nigeria Without Orphans Summit, 

I say thank you so much for your support.  We value your support given to us through the 

World Without Orphans International Facilitator Team.  We  pray for more blessings upon 

the global orphan care movement in Christ's name. 

  

Our first Nigeria Without Orphans Summit attracted approximately 130 delegates from 

different Nigerian states. Attendees included church leaders, NGOs, child care 

institutions, and government social workers.  The press crews were also in attendance to 

cover the event. Many leaders were able participate in both collaborative and general 

sessions.  We were blessed with speakers at the Summit from the United States of America 

and professionals involved with child care institutions. 

  

I am attaching the pictures of the Summit events. 

  

For the Fatherless, 

  

Rev Dr Moses B Famose 
 

   


